
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

RGS/44/2023-24                                      
September 9, 2023 

 
Study Leave Before Upcoming Examinations 

Grade 11 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Greetings! 
 
We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the upcoming examination period, we want to 
inform you about an important aspect of our academic schedule – the study leave for your child. 
 
To facilitate focused and uninterrupted preparation for the upcoming examinations, we have 
scheduled a dedicated study leave period. This leave will provide your child with the time and space 
needed to revise their subjects, clarify doubts, and ensure they are fully prepared for their exams. 
 
Study Leave Details: 

• Study Leave Period: September 11 & 12, on the days when there are no exams 
• During this period, there will be no regular classes. 
• Students are encouraged to use this time wisely for revision and self-study. 
• Teachers will be available for doubt clarification and guidance during specific hours. 

 
We believe that this study leave is an essential component of our commitment to providing a well-
rounded education and supporting our students in their academic journey. We appreciate your 
partnership in ensuring that your child maximizes the benefits of this time. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the study leave or any other aspect of the upcoming 
examinations, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to assist and guide both you and your 
child through this important phase. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust in School. We wish all our students the best of luck in their 
examinations and look forward to their success. 
 
Warm regards 
Team RGS 

 


